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Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
 
Invitation to our Online Safety Parent Workshop at Valence we are totally committed to the digital 
safety and wellbeing of our students. 
 
As part of this we are running a workshop dedicated to helping parents understand the risks their 
children face in their online lives and the practical things parents can do to help their children. 
Please join us for this interactive workshop with Gillian Bratlely, Lead Advisory Teacher for ICT for 
the Borough of Barking and Dagenham.  
 
We will provide you with lots of valuable insights and tools. Including: 
Information on the latest apps and games your child may have access to. 
The harmful content your child may be exposed to.  
How you can help your child to safely navigate online risk.  
How to access resources on the U.K Safer Internet Centre with dedicated guidance for parents. 
An introduction to a parental app that allows you to control what your child sees online, if they are 
at risk, plus other important features.  
Question and Answer opportunities. 
 
 
Workshop Dates  
St. Georges Site 10th June 2024                           Bonham Site 13th June 2024                    
Time: 9 am—10am                                               Time: 9 am – 10.00 am                                               
 
 
 We hope to see you there. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs. A. Greene 
Computing lead  
 
 


